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It is with real sadness that I start off this week's newsletter with the news that 
Mrs Futcher will be leaving us at Christmas. She has given so much to our school 
family over the past four years but has made the tough decision to explore other 
options in the new year. We are obviously really sad but equally wish her all the 
best for when she moves on to her next adventure. We are now in the process of 
advertising for her replacement and will keep you updated over the next few 
weeks. 

 

We had a really successful disco and raised a massive £108. This is profit after 
purchasing all of the confectionary so to get this much money is                      
hugely appreciated. Thank you all for digging deep and supporting our school.  

 

We sent out another letter regarding the pantomime visit in January. Please    
return these as soon as possible as we will be planning the trip and getting final 
numbers over the next two weeks. Thank you to those that have paid and        
returned the slips already - a letter will be coming out to you in two weeks time 
to finalise the details.  

 

The uniform votes were counted last Friday, the results were: Green ‘Montpellier’ 
style sweatshirt or cardigan with the yellow and gold logo and yellow and gold tie. 
Thank you to all who voted.  

 

We are always on the lookout for volunteers, whether to help out with the PTA 
events, or to volunteer to listen to children read etc. If you feel you have the time 
to help us at different times throughout the year, please let the office know.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend,  

 

God bless,  

 

Mr Dyson 

 

 

@Cathedralplym 
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DIARY DATES 

Monday 18th November—Friday 6th December  

    Year 4 swimming lessons 

Wednesday 20th November RC Athletics competition  

Wednesday 27th November Class 1 parents’ lunch  

Wednesday 27th November Year 5/6 Football         

    Competition 

Friday 29th November Year 5/6 Basketball       

    Competition 

Friday 6th December  Class 4 visiting Central 

    Library 

Thursday 12th December Christmas lunch 

Friday 13th December  FoS Christmas Fair 

Friday 13th December  Class 3 visiting Central 

    Library 

Friday 13th December  Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 17th December Advent Carol Service, 6pm 

Wednesday 18th December Advent Carol Service, 6pm 

Thursday 19th December Last day of term 

  2 

O Lord Jesus Christ, 
our King and     

Saviour, may we 
never forget your 

love for each one of 
us. We praise you 

always. Amen.  

St Peter’s, Crownhill wish to  

invite everyone to Christingle 

on Sunday 22nd December at 

10:30am. 

Bring your children and their 

friends to learn about this 

beautiful tradition 

Meet & Make: 

At The Cathedral Centre 
Every second Saturday from 

4.00pm to 5.00pm.  Making arts, 
crafts and new friends. All       
children and families are           

welcome.  

Message to Year 4       
parents 

Please ensure your child 
has a clean, dry swimming 
kit in school every day. We 
still have another 2 weeks 
of lessons. Our last session 

is Friday 6th December. 


